NR_key_name: 169788AE1EE5728D8525622F0040787D SendTo: CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Anne Buttimer/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 09/06/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 7:47:30 AM
ComposedDate: 09/06/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 7:44:11 AM
Subject: upcoming travel

Once I'm in travel status (ie. if I leave for New Orleans on 9\28 and stay there until 10\3, may I then continue in travel status and go to Chicago or Miami, for example, before I return to Washington, on 10\8 (all dates are hyopthetical) in view of the possible travel restrictions? It's cheaper to fly from New Orleans to either (or both) of those cities than it is to fly from DC to either of those cities, but I thought I'd better check with you before I

Body: book planes/makes appointments.

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt: Categories: